
TO:     Canutillo Board of Trustees and Superintendent Galaviz

FROM:  Marnie Rocha 

DATE:   November 2, 2021

RE:     COVID Rapid Testing Stipends

Due to the limitations of finding employees to assist with COVID Rapid Testing on campuses, the district 
would like to authorize a 500-dollar yearly stipend for those individuals* who are part of a campus rapid 
testing team.  

These individuals have completed rapid test training and administer tests to students whose parents have 
give permission.

The monies will be paid out of the ESSER 3 grant which allows funds to be used to mitigate the spread of 
COVID19 outbreaks.  

*Employees on the administrative pay scale are not eligible to receive stipends.  


